
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
RE: Anti-Bullying 2020 
 
This year, the theme for Anti-Bullying is “United Against Bullying”. To 
promote Anti-Bullying week, we would like the children to get involved in a 
competition. This will involve drawing round their hands and recording inside 
the hands words or acts of kindness and/ or what you could do if you think 
you or someone you know is being bullied. The hands will be made into 
bunting to be displayed around school. Be creative, make sure it is colourful 
and think carefully about how you want your design to look. The winner will be 
the child with the most creative and inspirational idea about how to promote 
anti-bullying. Once completed, please pass on to your class teacher. The 
deadline for this is Friday 16th October 2020.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Monday 16th November 2020, it will be Odd Socks Day to mark the first 
day of Anti-Bullying Week. Please encourage your child to come to school 
wearing ‘odd socks’ to support this – I am sure the staff will enjoy getting 
involved in this as well! 
 
Take a stand. Lend a hand. Stop bullying.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Mrs Head (PSHE Lead) 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 


